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The 2008 Johnson-O`Malley Budget has been finally set, with Congress approving an Omnibus 
budget resolution yesterday! 
 
It was good news for JOM Programs nationwide, with 14 million dollars going into TPA and 6.8 
million going to Compact tribes. It was a win for JOM as we were zeroed out of the President's 
budget again this year, and the amount is up from last fiscal year, where we received 12 million 
dollars. 
 
The NJOMA Board is happy for the final approval, but is also still fighting to receive 16.4 million 
as we have had in the past. The NJOMA Board has started to prepare for the 2009 and 2010 
budgets and will continue to lobby for much needed increases to the JOM programs 
nationwide. 


